
From: Cynthia Knowles <cynthia@iecc.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 7:55 PM 
To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Clean Energy NH 
 
EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear Commission,  
As a citizen and voter in New Hampshire, I am appalled that the Public Utilities Commission cut 
funding to an initiative that would address climate change, even in small ways, at a time when all 
people must do what is possible. This decision is also negatively impacting small businesses and 
those that can give good jobs to people without college degrees. Additionally, it serves clients 
who receive fuel assistance, so reducing the need for fuel will save the state money.  
 
In all ways this is a bad decision. Please reconsider. 
Thank you. 
Cynthia 
 
Cynthia Knowles 
15 Eastman Street 
Nashua, NH 03060 
cynthia@iecc.com 
Mobile: 603-438-9461 
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